
 Cartron, 

 Gaybrook, 

 Mullingar, 

 Co. Westmeath 

 

 17th Jan, 2014 

 

 

Matthew Grant 

European Electricity Transmission 

9 Millbank, London 

0207 901 7000 

ITPRMailbox@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Re: Regulation of transmission connecting non-GB generation to the GB 

electricity transmission system 

 

Dear Matthew, 

 
I welcome the chance to submit.  I am the Chairman of a local anti-windfarm 

community group in the midlands of Ireland and we are vehemently opposed to 

the Wind Export Project being proposed by Irish State and Private Companies in 

Ireland for the Export of Wind Energy to UK, which is being facilitated by a 

Memorandum of Understanding between Ireland and the UK. 

 

The Irish Government has failed to provide adequate protection to its citizens 

from the onslaught of Wind Development and has not adequately consulted with 

communities before embarking on such a proposal. 

 

There are now 200 groups (Pylons and Windfarms) that have come together in 

opposition to these proposals1. 

 

It is our intention to disrupt, derail and prevent these proposals from going 

ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Oliver Cassidy 

Cartron Windfarm Action Group 

 

Ref: 

1: http://www.irishtimes.com/news/environment/over-200-pressure-groups-join-to-resist-coalition-s-

pylon-and-wind-agenda-1.1658179 

 

 


